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November 24, 1932.

T. H. Matthews, Esq., 
Begi strar.

Dear Mr. Matthews,

You will remember writing to me on October 8 
stating that you would like to tender your resignation 
from the Teacher6f Training Committee.

I find that Dean Laird is quite right in say­
ing that the constitution of that Committee is statutory and 
that you are not a member, but only the Secretary.

It seems that at one time, when Dr. Nicholson 
was Secretary, the Committee was much more active and he 
was paid $100 for his services. When his salary was raised 
twelve years ago he said he considered it unnecessary to re­
ceive this pay and that he would gladly undertake the duties 
of Secretary without pay. 
left to you.

That was one of the legacies he

At the next meeting of the Committee, to be 
called only when Dean Laird and my self consider it necessary, 
I shall place your resignation before the Dbmmittee.

Ever your s faithfully,

Principal
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